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Dear Senator James Manning Jr., Senator Kim Thatcher, Senator Mark Meek, 

Senator David Brock Smith, Senator Aaron Woods: 

 

Please recognize my strong support for you efforts to implement SCR 23.  This 

continues Oregon's strong support to recognize our diverse community and its 

history, as well as its strong cultural, educational, and economic ties to cities and 

countries of our world.  The Cherkasy Oblast in Ukraine is a diverse area as is the 

State of Oregon, with agricultural and manufacturing economies. 

 

Our federal executive governance now appears to be greatly antagonistic towards 

Oregon's interests and values.  Please do your work to represent us and protect our 

values. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eric Tinus 

Corbett, Oregon 


